

Residents : Business : Visitors : Government : Office of the Mayor



NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION

Home

About TLC

Taxi of Tomorrow

TLC Rules and Local Laws

Court Administration

Passenger Information

Licensing

Safety & Emissions

Industry Information

Commission Meetings

TLC News

- Proposed Rules
- Newly-Passed Rules
- TLC Regulatory Agenda -Fiscal Year 2011
- Average Medallion Prices
- Photo Gallery
- Industry Notices
- Press Releases
- Public Notices
- Informational Presentations
- Testimony
- Newsletters
- Sign up for official e-mail updates, news and Industry Notices from the TLC

Current Licensees

Employment Opportunities

FAQ

Contact / Visit TLC

TLC Site Map

SEARCH TLC

INDUSTRY INFORMATION | INDUSTRY NOTICES

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Industry Notice #02-16 July 08, 2002

REVISED HACK-UP AND UNSCHEDULED INITIAL INSPECTION PROCEDURES

Effective July 15, 2002, the hours of operation at the Safety & Emissions Division are being modified. Vehicles reporting to the Woodside facility for hack-up with a new or used car will be processed between 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Mondays through Fridays only. The revision of the hack-up hours has been implemented to expedite the procedure of hacking up both new and used taxicabs.

Operationally, the hours between 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. are peak periods with maximum personnel assigned to the hack-site where the hack-up procedure is conducted. This change should substantially reduce the waiting time for hacking up vehicles. This will also expedite returning vehicles into taxicab service.

In an effort to expedite the daily scheduled re-inspection vehicles, unscheduled initial inspection vehicles will be inspected only between 6:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon, Mondays through Fridays only. A medallion taxi reporting to the Woodside facility for an unscheduled late initial inspection past 12:00 noon will not be inspected. The taxicab will be required to return on the following business day for the initial inspection between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon. This new procedure will enable scheduled re-inspection(s) of taxicabs to be performed in a more timely manner and will reduce waiting time.